
March 11th 1924.

Dr. H. H. McGibbon, Laurentide Health Service, 
Grand'Mere, 9„ue.

Dear Dr. McGihbon,
I have to acknowledge your letter 

of the 10th inst. regarding the difficulties which have 
arisen at Ste.Anne's Hospital.

While, of course, it is scarcely 
possible to give any definite undertaking, X certainly 
feel that the representations made by you and Dr.lundon 
merit very serious consideration and X assure you that they will1 receive it. It is, of course.understood that 
the matter is at present to be regarded as confidential.

Yours faithfully,

principal


